
 
 
 
16th November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Lifesaving Lessons 
 
As part of the Year 8’s lifesaving lessons, they will be assessed on their lifesaving 
skills in clothing over the next few weeks. Please could you therefore provide your 
son/daughter with a pair of long trousers (pyjama bottoms, tracksuit bottoms, not 
jeans or leggings) and a t-shirt on the following dates: 
 

8SH for Friday 23rd November 
 

8RC for Friday 30th November 
 
Year 8 are coming to the end of their lifesaving lessons and have all worked 
brilliantly so far. Our lessons in clothing will be their final module before being faced 
with scenarios to act out as their last assessment.  
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Miss Bryant 
Swimming Teacher  
 

 


